



INTERNATIONAL UNION, UNITED AUTOMOBILE, AEROSPACE & AGRICULTURAL IMPLEMENT WORKERS OF AMERICA – UAW

RORY L. GAMBLE, *PRESIDENT*RAY CURRY, *SECRETARY-TREASURER*VICE-PRESIDENTS: TERRY DITTES • CINDY ESTRADA • GERALD KARIEM

May 14, 2020

TO: All UAW General Motors Local Union Presidents, Shop Chairpersons, Vice

Presidents, Financial Secretaries and Recording Secretaries

RE: Performance Bonus Lump Sum Payment - 2020

Dear Union Brothers and Sisters:

During the 2019 National Negotiations, we were successful to negotiate a Performance Bonus Lump Sum Payment for each contract year in the amount of \$1,000 for every eligible UAW-represented GM Member.

The eligibility date for 2020 is Friday, May 15, 2020. The payment will be made on Friday, June 12, 2020 to eligible members. The details of the eligibility are outlined in the White Book on Page 5.

I would like to thank each of you for the full engagement with the Company on the Health and Safety Protocols as our members return to the workplace. Your efforts will make a difference for our members, their families and our country.

If you have any questions or need the document from the White Book, please contact your UAW General Motors Department Staff.

In solidarity,

Terry Dittes

Vice President and Director

UAW General Motors Department

TD:rb/opeiu494

CC.

IEB
Zach Adams
Tim Bressler
Bryan Czape
Michael Glenning
Lillian Lorenzi
Rick O'Donnell

Brian Rothenberg Dave Shoemaker Jimmie Williams

Regional Assistant Directors Regional Servicing Representatives All UAW General Motors Department Staff